Daily Bulletin Tuesday, March 5, 2024

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance. Put your right hand over your heart. (Pause) Ready, begin: I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. Thank you, you may be seated.

Student Announcements

Just a reminder that Flag Football and Wrestling are starting up this week! Practices start today after school here from 3:15-4:45 for football. You will need to get a mouth piece, cleats are recommended but not required.

Wrestling practice is 3:45 - 5:15 at U.C. High in the activity room which is right behind the Gym. Make sure you have your workout shirt and shorts.

If you signed up for cheer, practices are postponed until next week. More details to come!

In more news from Middle School Athletics, we would like to wish Congratulations to our Boys Soccer team for making the Eastern Playoffs finals, falling short to #1 Seed Mann Middle.

An even BIGGER CONGRATULATIONS goes out to our Girl's Volleyball team, who can now say they are the undisputed best team in the district! They defeated Lewis Middle in the Western League Finals, cementing their place in Standley History, bringing us another Championship! Great job Standley!

The sign-up for Standley's 11th Annual March into College 3 on 3 Tournament has started! Don't miss out on the half-court fun! See Mr. Hartman at lunch to get the sign-up form or if you have any questions!

Calling all 8th Graders! Listen carefully, this Friday is our 8th Grade Class Photo! Make sure you are prepared with SMS appropriate attire and attitude! A Yearbook Representative will escort you to our photo spot during 1st Academic Prep....THIS FRIDAY! Be on time and prepared!!

Congratulations to Laura Pelligrino and Noah Hernandez for having the closest guesses for the ASB guessing jar on Friday. Your candy prizes are on their way!

The Library will be closed during both Lunches due to NAEP Testing and Book Club.

Attention all Standley students! The following Academic Prep classes have Seahawk Sessions this week: Botts, Leezy, Lattimore, Rennick & Resley

You will all go to the Auditorium 1st Lunch for Seahawk Sessions today, Thursday & Friday this week, then take 2nd Lunch. Wednesday you will follow your normal schedule.

Have a Tremendous Tuesday!